
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Michael. Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Gough & Mrs Taylor. 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

Year 5 Football Competition 
Last Friday, our Year 5 football team took part 

in the annual Wigan School’s Football 

Competition at the Soccerdome.  The team 

worked hard to earn themselves a place in the 

last 16 and player of the tournament went to 

Zach for his constant pressing of the ball and 

excellent tackling! 

 

We would also like to express our sincere 

gratitude to Shevington High School for kindly 

transporting the team to and from the 

competition in their school minibus. 

 

 
 

Reception & Y6 Class Photos 
Tempest Photography will be in school this 

Monday (22nd May) to take class photos of 

Reception and Year 6. 

 

PTFA Meeting 
The next PTFA meeting will be held in school 

on Monday 22rd May 2.00pm – 3.00pm and 

you are all welcome to attend! 

 

 
 

No Dogs! 
A quick reminder that dogs are not allowed on 

the school premises.  Thank you. 

 
Class Attendance 

The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward are Y1P & Y2W with 99% and Y3G with 

98%.   

 
Y6 Lowry Trip 

We are looking forward to our Y6 trip to The 

Lowry in Manchester next Tuesday 23rd May.   

Please note, we expect to return to 

school at approximately 3.45 pm.  The 

teachers will update you with any delays via 

Twitter. 

Fledglings Nursery 
New Reception Welcome Meeting 

 
We are holding a Welcome Meeting on 

Tuesday 23rd May at 5.30 pm for parents 

whose children are starting Reception in 

September.  If you haven’t done so, please 

could you inform the school office if you will 

be attending.  Many thanks. 

 
Community Information 

CAMHS Link 
CAMHS have recently launched a parenting 

programme which is available to all parents/ 

carers across Greater Manchester.  There is a 

module focused on ‘Supporting an Anxious 

Teen’ and one on ‘Supporting an Anxious 

Child’.  Parents/carers can sign up to this and 

can work through it in their own time without 

any input from CAMHS. Please click on the link 

below for further information: 

https://gm.silvercloudhealth.com/signup/ 

which is free for any adult (18+) in Greater 

Manchester.  

  

Upcoming Reminders 
Monday 22nd May – Tempest Photography in 

to take Reception and Year 6 class photos 

Monday 22nd May - PTFA meeting, all 

welcome 2.00 pm 

Monday 22nd May – Y5 & Y6 Parents’ PSHE 

Meeting 5.30 pm 

Tuesday 23rd May – Y6 Lowry Trip 

Tuesday 23rd May - New Reception Parents’ 

Meeting 5.30 pm 

Thursday 25th May – Y4 Deva Chester Trip 

Friday 26th May – Break up for half term 

holiday 

Monday 5th June – Return to school 

 

School dinners – we will be on Week 1 

when we return after the half term break 

(the menu is available to view on our 

website). 

https://gm.silvercloudhealth.com/signup/

